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CENTRAL VOCATION JAMBOREE

To: Assistant Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
“Fiémentary and Secondary School Heads

1. In consonance with the communication of Rev. Fr. Alex Jufel Q. Baldado, OMV, -
Chairperson, Directors of Vocations in the Philippines (DVP) this Office announces the
conduct of a Central Vocation Jamboree with the theme “Youth: Gifted To Give”, on
February to March 1, 2020 at the Cebu Archdiocesan Seminary Compound, Mabolo,
Cebu City.

2. Invited participants to the activity particularly between February 9-21, 2020 are
the Grade 10-12 students of the different schools of this Division.
3. Participation of the students should be on “Voluntary Basis” (non withdrawal from
their classes).
4. For more details, please refer to the attached communication.
5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
ALES EdD CESO V
Sch fvision Superintendent

Address: {PHO Bidg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: (032) 520-3216 - 520-3217; SDS Office: (032) 255-6405; ASDS Apao: (032) 236-4628




Directors of Vocations in the Philippines
CEBU CHAPTETR

Seminaryo Mayor de San Carlos John Paul II Avenue, Mabolo, Cebu City

December 20, 2019

DR. MARILYN §. ANDALES
School Division Superintendent
Ceby Provinte

Dear Madam,
Greetings of Peace and Joy in the Lord!

The Directors of Vocations in the Philippines (DVP) - Cebu Chapter is an organization of Vocation
Directors, Directresses and promoters from the different Religious Congregations in the Archdiocese of Cebu
in cooperation with the Office of the Cebu Archdiocesan Vocation Office working as one under the guidance
of CBCP-DVP National Secretariat. For several years, DVP- Cebu and Cebu Archdiocesan Vocation Office
have been instrumental for organizing vocation promotional activities in the Archdiocese, coordinating with
the different parishes, youth ministers, colleges and universities, as well as spearheading the annual
celebration of the Archdiocesan Vocation Month. This event is in the month of February and it is a month-
long vocation activity of which this year coincides with the Church’s Year of Ecumenism and Interreligious
Dialogue and the 500 Years of Christianization of the Philippines. To culminate the said activities, the
Directors of Vocations in the Philippines (DVP) — Cebu Chapter will conduct a CENTRAL VOCATION
JAMBOREE in the Cebu Archdiocesan Seminary compound at MABOLO CEBU CITY this coming
February 29 at 3:00PM — March 1, 2019, 6:00am. The theme of this event will be “Youth: Gifted to Give.
OK Keeyoooh. #SanaAll.”

In relation to the aforementioned activities may we request your good office the permission to invite grade
10-12 students from the different schools under your division to join the overnight vocation jamboree activity
and as well as to ask permission also from your office to permit us for possible vocation campaigns to be
conducted in the different high schools, if possible, any days between February 9- February 21.

For more information and details, you may contact us at, DVP- Cebu Chairperson Rev. Fr. Alex Jufel Q.
Baldado, OMV, mobile number 09451455676 or Rev. Fr. Edgar Lumarda, Cebu Archdiocesan Vocation
Director, through this number 093227309354.

We hope this letter will find favor and support for the good of our Cebuano young people especially those

who has desire to enter priesthood and religious life. May our efforts and your generosity bear fruit as we
work together for the greatest glory of God and for the good of the people of God.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
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Rey,-rffAlexJugel Q. Baldado, OMV Rev. Fr. Edgar Ldmgrda
Chairperso P — Cebu Chapter VocationDirector, ArChdibcese of Cebu

Noted by:

| B s o
Most. Rev. JOSE S. PALMA. DD

Archbishop of Cebu




